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3624 Dublin Rd  

Darlington MD 21034 
 

 

 

Beginning Tuesday, September 12th 2023 at 9am, R & R Concrete will be 
removing the drive apron at the Safeway located at 116 University 

Boulevard, Silver Spring MD 20901. The work should be completed by 
September 25th 2023. 

To complete this work the entrances will be closed and safety fence will 
be placed around the work area. Addi�onally, pedestrian foot traffic will 
need to use parking lot to go around fenced area. This whole no�ce will 
be posted on fences and distributed to adjacent businesses around the 

work site. 

For more informa�on about this project contact Sparky at 443-307-
5250. 
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